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1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

 
1.1  To provide the Committee with an update from Sunderland Clinical 

Commissioning Group on integrated care systems and integrated care 
partnerships.  

 
2. BACKGROUND 

 
2.1  The North East and North Cumbria has a strong performing system, 

with a long history of collaboration that builds on the foundations 
established in North Cumbria, which has been an ICS since 2017. 

 
2.2 Covering a population of over 3.15m, the NHS in the North East and 

North Cumbria will be working together with 14 local authorities, the 
voluntary and community sector and wider partners to tackle the area’s 
biggest health issues, which include cardiovascular disease, 
respiratory disease and cancer. 

  
3. CURRENT POSITION  

 

3.1 The Sunderland CCG Chief Officer will provide the Committee with an 
update on the developments with regards to the integrated care 
systems and partnerships.   This will be provided as a presentation to 
ensure the most update to date information is made available. 

 

 

3.2  The presentation will be forwarded to Members in advance of the 
meeting.  

 
 
4 RECOMMENDATION 

 

4.1 The Scrutiny Committee is recommended to consider and comment on 
the information provided in the presentation.   

 

 

Contact Officer:  Deb Cornell - Head of Corporate Affairs 
Sunderland Clinical Commissioning Group  

 


